Braeburn SDMC General Meeting May 21, 2025

1. Welcome

In attendance:

Danielle Templeton

Lasley Martinez-Silva

Sandra Bulter

Larue McDaniel

Ashley Wilson

Shaylyn Trenkamp

Thelma Roman

Hollie Zamora

2. Updates from the last SDMC

a. New Principal Next Year

Kesia Lang will be the new principal next year

Meet and Greet will be next week and message will be sent out to families

b. TES update

PLC's on Thursday will review the last update for the year and all teachers need to attend.

3. Close out for the year

Checklist was sent out to teachers. We have several staff leaving but we have hired for most positions. Still mainly looking for bilingual teachers.

4. Events for the end of the year

PK picnic families are invited

Kindergarten ceremony both are on June 2nd

5th grade promotion on June 3

Field Day and Braeburn Bash logistics were reviewed and

5. PTO Updates

At this time PTO is on hold and those interested will be connected at the beginning of next year. We are grateful for the PTO supporting the end of year events.

6. Safety

Two drills to go to close out the year. No other concerns at this time.